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Operating a Bravo One Performance Drive With Low Water Inlets in
Shallow Water
Extreme care should be exercised when operating a boat equipped with a Performance Low Water
Inlet Drive while maneuvering in shallow water. Also, avoid beaching the boat with the engine(s)
running.

Serious engine damage could occur by failing to follow these instructions. Sand, silt, or mud could
be sucked into the water inlets restricting or shutting off the water supply to the engine.

Please inform customers on the proper operation of boats equipped with low water inlet drive units.


